
6/21/20 
 
Hello sfortin, 
 
Gary W Zielinski (omegalink@juno.com) has sent you a message via your contact form 
(https://www.berlinnh.gov/user/2683/contact) at City of Berlin NH. 
 
If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at 
https://www.berlinnh.gov/user/2683/edit. 
 
Message: 
 
Hi Shelli, The company I represent owns the subject property. Over the years we have made numerous 
attempts to gain funding to rehab the building including suggesting a joint proposal with White 
Mountains Community College to the National Science Foundation whereby the building would become 
a lab donated to WMCC. Attached are copies of letters to the Berlin City Fire Department that list many 
of the efforts my company has made. At this point my company is considering disincorporation. Fire 
Chief Jay Watkins suggested contacting the City Council about donating the subject property to the City 
of Berlin, which my company is now prepared to do. Please let me know if this is a viable option. Thanks, 
Gary 
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